
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund 

Tahoe Donner Board of Directors Meeting 

May 28, 2020 

 

Informational Topics:  Scholarships, July Fundraising Campaign, Resignation 

 
Scholarships 

At the March 26, 2021 meeting the Board approved  expenditures of $200,000 for four IMPACT 

scholarships and a maximum of $35,000 for Traditional scholarships.  Selections are now complete 

and outlined below.  We have some funds earmarked for continuing assistance to last year’s 

Traditional scholarship awardees (amount included in the $35,000) and will come back to you with 

that information once they present their transcripts and are interviewed in the summer months. 

 
IMPACT Scholarship Awards 
An IMPACT scholarship is up to $50,000 for up to 5 years.  These five students are being awarded 

IMPACT scholarships: 

 Amount Student Committed To Major 

Stephanie $50,000 UC Riverside Business & Pre-Law 

Victoria $50,000 Dominican Biology 

Osvaldo $50,000 Cuesta CC -> UCSB Business 

Jairo $25,000 UNR Engineering 

Jesus $25,000 CSU Sacramento Biology 

 
Traditional Scholarships 
These scholarships are advertised to the students as one-time awards; however, if we have the 

funds, we will renew for a second year. All of these students have also received funds from other .  

 Amount Student Committed To Major 

Connor $4,000 Oregon State History 

Jasmine $4,000 Santa Barbara CC -> UCLA Nursing 

Angel $4,000 Lake Tahoe CC -> CSU  Biology 

Hana $4,000 UNR Environmental Agriculture 

Jose $1,500 Sierra CC Undecided 

 
July Fundraising Event/Campaign 
As we cannot gather for nor is there a suitable location for a summer dinner and auction, the 

Giving Fund will be holding a virtual fundraiser July 13 through 28.  In 2020 the July virtual 

campaign raised $37,000.  Our goal for 2021 is, $40,000 s.  Local real estate companies are 

sponsoring the campaign by donating dollars to be used as challenge/matching funds on certain 

days during the campaign. 



 

Committee members will be speaking with you individually regarding some participation in this 

campaign that will excite and encourage members to participate.  I will keep you informed with 

more details at the June meeting. 

 

Resignations 

Jennifer Jordan and Toni Moore have resigned from the Giving Fund committee.  Jennifer 

because of multiple deaths in her family; Toni did not provide a reason.  We are actively seeking 

new members, those with a general interest is pursuing the mission of the Giving Fund and 

members with accounting or sophisticated computer skills. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Suzanne Sullivan, Chair 
The Giving Fund 


